
  Updated:  School Board Meeting 11.27.17 

 

 

Eden Prairie School Board Public Comment Opportunity 

 

Thank you for taking the time to attend the School Board meeting. While your 

comments will be heard this evening, please be advised that the Board will not 

respond to your topic this meeting. If your comment requires follow-up, the Board 

Chair or Administration will get back to you as appropriate. 

 

Guidelines: 

• A card must be completed and turned in prior to the start of the Board 
Meeting if you wish to make public comment 
 

• Please be advised that you will only be allowed 3 minutes to speak.  

 

• Complaints and/or personal attacks against individual Board members or 

employees and violation of MN Data Privacy Act are not allowed.  

 

• The chair can, at any time, determine whether the speaker is outside these 

guidelines and redirect the speaker.  

  

• Any board member can call for point of order to express concern over 

direction of comments. Chair then reiterates guidelines to ensure compliance.  

 

• Chair may end comment for anyone not following the guidelines. If the 

speaker persists after being asked to stop, the chair could ask them to leave, 

recess the meeting and/or call security. 

Please complete the card provided and leave card in the basket for collection by the 

Board at the start of the meeting.  

 

Thank you!  


